
From: Molly Gallagher <molly@thefrgteam.com> 
Date: August 18, 2022 at 1:14:37 PM CDT 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Support for File Number 220401 Hackett Ave 

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from molly@thefrgteam.com. Learn why 
this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
Hello, 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
As a long time East Side resident and a realtor, I am writing to let you know how important I believe the 
new development is next to St Mark’s Church on Hackett Ave. 
 
This type of density and use is good for the neighborhood and the entire Downer Ave district. It will 
provide housing for people of diverse incomes and for people in the community and will improve safety 
and security for all.  The right change is a good thing.  This is the right change. 
 
Onward! 
 
Best, 
 
Molly Gallagher 
Partner 
Falk Ruvin Gallagher Team 
Keller Williams Realty 
414-803-7451 
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